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Date:  1/9/19 

Issued by:    Captain Nate Duermeyer 

Time:  0945 

Topic:  Text Threats 
 

We have received an unsubstantiated text threat against L.D. Bell High School, sent to approximately 15 
students.  We do not know who initiated the message.  Officers are on scene at the school as a 
precautionary measure, and students will remain in their classrooms until they are told otherwise.  The 
Hurst Police Department is investigating the threat.   

 

For additional information, please contact: 

pio@hursttx.gov 
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